Thornhill House Residents’ Association meeting notes.


Present: Penny, Claudia, Colleen, James


Meeting date/time: Thursday 13/11/14





Item�
Key points discussed�
Action Required/ By whom�
�
Garden�
A final decision was made.  The following is the plan for the garden area between the community room and the bike shed:


Dig out to about 6”


Add fresh topsoil


Returf the entire plot (leaving tree)


Build up the rear bed with railway sleepers and replant with shrubs to absorb noise.


Lay paving slabs on corners adjacent to path and decorate with  large pots


Paint remaining bathtubs to make them more attractive





Work will start in February.  Any help gratefully received.





�EMBED MSDraw.1.01����
Please come along to the next residents’ association meeting (15/1/15) to �
�
Bike Shed  �
Letter updated and to be circulated.  Code to be changed on 5th January 2015.�
Residents wishing to use the bike shed to make payments outlined in the letter �
�
Storage�
Impact of storage changes evaluated.  No real gains have been made other than checking the storage rooms didn’t contain dangerous items.


Impossible to really know who is using each room as some resident may be “selling” their storage space to neighbours�
Feedback to Lee McDermott next meeting�
�
Christmas party�
Thornhill Houses Christmas Party will be on 19th December.  Bring a dish; drinks will be provided.�
JH to put up signs�
�
Antisocial behaviour �
Strangers are being let into Thornhill Houses.  The bin rooms have been used for illegal activity and are occasionally been used by rough sleepers.  Human excrement has been found left in the bin rooms.





Residents MUST NOT let strangers into Thornhill House.  Please be vigilant and only open the door to people you know or are expecting. �
PH to follow up with letter to residents.�
�
Next meeting�
15th January 2015�
JH to invite Lee McDermott�
�



























